
Collège Isidore Pelage November 2008
14, Avenue Nelson Mandela
97 227 Sainte-Anne
Mail : 9720514bà@ac-martinique.fr

Hello,

………………………………………………………… from the « collège Isidore Pelage”, a junior high 
school in Sainte-Anne (Martinique), sent you STANLEY, either directly or via a 
person of your acquaintance.

This is part of an educational project carried on by his/her English teacher Mrs 
J. Ligner,  and aimed at making him/her discover new countries,  new cultures 
through Stanley’s journey within the framework of the English class.
This idea comes from the story written by Jeff Brown : “Flat Stanley”

To sum up the story : 
Stanley is a young boy who leads a nice, ordinary life !  Then, one day, an odd thing 
occurs to him : a bulletin board falls on him while he is sleeping. He is not hurt but he is 
flatened and will remain flat his whole life. His parents don’t mind. This turns out to be 
very interesting : for instance, he can be put in an envelope and be mailed in order to 
discover the world at very little expense.

In order to carry the project through, we need your help. You will only have to 
send a postcard, a picture with Stanley or some news from Stanley to the 
pupils mentioned on this letter  and to send Stanley accompanied with this 
letter to someone else.  The document will  be exploited in English with the 
whole class during the English lesson.

It would be ideal if Stanley could travel all around the world and meet as many 
different people as possible, but he can also stay in the West Indies.

Each pupil  will  keep a logbook in which he will  write the evolution of his/her 
Stanley’s journey. Therefore, we ask you not to keep Stanley too long (10 days 
at most) and to send him to someone who will accept to play the game so that 
each pupil can get his/her Stanley back at the end of the project. We ask the 
person being in possession of Stanley on February 22nd, 2009, to send him back 
to the pupil named above to the following address : 

Collège Isidore Pelage, 14 Avenue Nelson Mandela, 97227 Sainte-Anne

This will not cost you much but your participation is worth a lot and on behalf of 
all the pupils, I would like to thank you for your collaboration.

Best regards,
J. Ligner
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